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OPPOSE SB611. Using taxpayer money to fund benefits for illegal immigrants is 

unacceptable. Hardworking citizens shouldn’t be funding individuals who broke our 

laws.This bill must be rejected to protect our resources and respect legal taxpayers. 

Unfortunately this State does not provide enough for it's own citizens, there is no 

scenario where this bill is acceptable. To pass this bill would essentially be passing a 

recruiting program for illegal immigrants to come to Oregon, drain the system while 

the rich get richer. This has to stop. This is a scheme that's dangerous and should be 

criminal.  


